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In school we’ve been having lots of fun making the most 
of the sunshine with our PE and break Ɵme’s on the field  

and with a trip to Forest school on Thursday. 
 

It’s also been a fantasƟc few days for the year 5 and 6’s 
who went off on their residenƟal trip to Manorbier. 

They’ve had some glorious weather and wonderful ex-
periences. The children have been an absolute credit to 
their parents and the school, showing paƟence, respect  

and kindness towards everyone they’ve met. 
 

Although Mr Brough sadly wasn’t 
well enough to make it to Manorbi-
er, the children were very excited 
that he managed to judge their 
sandcastle making compeƟƟon via 
the photos sent through from Mrs 
Condra. Well done to Harvey, Harry 
G and Wesley on their victory! 

Mr Brough will not be back in 
school next week, however, 

Mrs Rook and Mrs Condra will 
be available. Please do not hesi-
tate to contact the school office 

if you have 
any com-
ments or 
queries.  

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Pork Dinner and   
Apple Crumble 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and 
Chips 

27.06.24 Re-scheduled Rounders Tournament  

01.07.24 CSA Sponsored Walk 

02.07.24 Year 6 Induction Day—            
Ludlow Secondary School 

03.07.24 Reception Induction Evening 

04.07.24 Year 5 Taster Day—              
Ludlow Secondary School 

05.07.24 Sports Day 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

27.06.24 Tri Golf—FREE Taster Sessions   
3.30-4.30 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) 

Class 1—  Paisley, Tomas P & Ellie 

Class 2— Elayna, Autumn & Hugh 

 

 

FREE Tri Golf Taster Session: 

Don’t forget that on Thursday 27th June Ludlow Golf 
Club are offering a free Tri Golf taster session at 

school for children in year 3, 4, 5 and 6. The session 
will be taught by a qualified PGA professional  and 

will be running aŌerschool between 3.30—4.30pm.  

There is limited availability, booking is essenƟal -
please email the school office in order to secure your 

child a space. 

 

 

 

We would like to say a massive ‘thank you’ to every-
one that joined in with our non school uniform day 

last month. All the money raised 
went towards purchasing a new 
set of rounders bats and balls, 
which arrived this week. The 

children had a wonderful Ɵme 
make the most of the lovely 
weather with an interschool 

game on Wednesday as part of 
their PE lesson.  




